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ﬁ,ﬂ DEXTER COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

Dear DCS Parents,

We hope that you have been able to spend quality time with your family over the last few weeks. As you are all aware, the
district has been working diligently to provide the best possible education for a wide spectrum of families in our district.
Student and staff safety is our number one priority which inherently affects the health and safety of our entire community.
This has created a unique situation for students, families, and staff to work together to find the best fit to support the
community and the education of our children.

The district is planning various options for the fall. Unfortunately, this pandemic evolves very quickly which does not allow
us to settle on one plan at this time. We will continue to work throughout the remaining summer to adapt to the changing
circumstances related to the pandemic. As we work through the Return to School Roadmap, regardless of what phase we
are in at the start of the school year, we will have a full (home-based) online option for families who choose it. If we are in
a Phase of the Plan where we can teach face-to-face, we will be offering either a hybrid option or a full face-to-face option,
dependent on the Phase for our region of the state. State guidance requires all students Y5-12 to wear a face-covering to
ensure the safety of staff and students. Students with a diagnosed medical condition that makes this unsafe may be
exempt from physician documentation and agreement with the district.

The following survey is a measurement for the district to see where family thinking is at this time. Making a selection in
this survey is not binding. We are asking that you answer the survey as if the first day of school was tomorrow. What
would you choose to do with your child? Do not answer it in a fashion as what you are hoping for with your child. We all
want kids to be back at school in a typical fashion, however, at this time we need to know what you would select if a
decision needed to be made in the current climate.

The district has been monitoring and planning and will continue to adapt strategies throughout the coming month. We
hope to provide the community with finalized decisions the week of August 10th. At that time we will need parents to
commit to a delivery model for their child.

We appreciate your feedback and will continue to provide timely and accurate updates as we finalize plans for the fall in a
responsible fashion. The link to the survey is https://forms.gle/6paZJpG4pFuej2uD8

Thank you for your time and continued support.
Take care and Go Dreads!

Sincerely,

Christopher Timmis, EdD

Superintendent
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